CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

November 13, 2015

Hugh Floyd, PE

Floyd Development Services, LLC
918 Pinehurst Rd. Suite 101

Rio Rancho, NM 87124

RE: Sandia Addition (F17D095B)
Tracts A, B-1 and C-1
Pond Certification - Accepted
Engineer Stamp Date: 8/18/15

Dear Mr. Floyd,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11/12/2015, the above
referenced Certification is acceptable for building permit.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Totten Elliott at 924-3982.

PO Box 1293
Sincerely,
Albuquerque
Shahab Biazar, P.E.
City Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services
NM 87103
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